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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The Christmas season is fast approaching and although we are all unable to go to a pantomime this 

Christmas, we are able to bring a fantastic virtual pantomime experience to our school. Oh yes we can!!! 

Robin Hood and his Socially Distanced Men from The Takeaway Theatre Company brings an interactive 

and exciting pantomime which means that we can celebrate and have a huge amount of fun with an 

entertaining performance in school this December.  

  

The performance will be Monday 14
th

 December 2020 at 2pm and all Cedarbank pupils and staff will be 

watching on the wide screens in their classrooms.  

 

Pupils are welcome to bring their own snacks and drinks into school on this day to enjoy whilst watching 

the pantomime but they must be mindful that they cannot share these with their classmates due to the 

current restrictions. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions please contact the school office by Wednesday 9
th

 December at the 

latest. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs V Cairns 

Principal Teacher 
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